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Full text of the e-mail campaign message: 
 
Dear Executive Committee Executive Committee, 
 
Home sharing through Airbnb is making a real difference for hosts in Toronto. We’re 
casually sharing the homes in which we live, not running commercial businesses or 
taking housing off the rental market. 
 
Money earned from home sharing is an economic lifeline in our increasingly expensive 
city. The modest income I earn from sharing my home on a casual basis helps me 
afford living in Toronto. The flexibility of home sharing through Airbnb means that I’m 
free to choose when I want to share my home and when I don’t. 
 
Home sharing brings guests to neighbourhoods across Toronto, helping local 
businesses benefit from tourism dollars they wouldn’t otherwise have access to. 
Through Airbnb, we welcome diverse guests from across Ontario, Canada and around 
the world. Hosts like myself are ambassadors for Toronto. We help connect our guests 
with authentic experiences and give them the opportunity to enjoy all the best things 
about Toronto and its people. We host because we are passionate about our 
community and our city, and enjoy the chance to share it with others. 
 
I understand the need for the city to create regulations around home sharing in Toronto. 
As a member of Airbnb’s host community in Toronto, I want to know and follow the 
rules. It is only right that we look at ways to ensure that our laws keep up with the ever-
evolving world we live in. That being said, any new rules must support and respect 
home sharing in a way that is fair, easy to follow, and enables us to continue to share 
our homes and welcome guests to Toronto. 
 
I encourage you to make sure that any new rules reflect the positive impact of home 
sharing for hosts like myself, local businesses, and neighbourhoods across Toronto. 
 
This communication is part of an approved grass-roots campaign conducted by Airbnb 
Canada, Inc., a registered lobbyist (lobbyist registration number 25611S-1), under 
registered subject matter SM23972, for the period 6/13/2017-6/26/2017. 
 


